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October has (suddenly) arrived and we hope 
all of you are enjoying the term so far! It has 
been a busy and eventful September for 
many of us, with lots of meet-ups, orientation 
activities, and workshops taking place. We 
would like to convey our thanks to DRS. 

ALISON TAYLOR, GERALD FALLON, and 

ROBERT VANWYNSBERGHE for hosting 
last month’s SSHRC workshop, and to our 
peers NEILA MILED and KARI GRAIN for 
graciously sharing their research and fieldwork 
experiences with us.

WE HEAR YOU!
For those of you who just joined us, here’s a 
shout out to the many of you who had responded 
to our workshop survey! The workshops we 
organise are for you and it is important for us 
to hear your feedback. Starting from October, 
we shall implement a more flexible workshop 

schedule so that we could better accommodate 
your schedules. For those of you who are working 
and/or parenting, we are happy to arrange 
for you to join our workshops via Skype if you 
cannot attend a particular session in person. 
Remember, all our events are kids-friendly, and 
children of all ages are more than welcome 
every time! 

GET INVOLVED
Since the beginning of term, we are truly 
encouraged to have received a number of 
workshop proposals from EDST students, and 
we hope to bring them onto our calendar very 
soon! If you have an idea in mind, do contact us 
via our website or by email at edst.gaa@ubc.ca 
as we would love to collaborate with you!

WRITING GROUP
From October 10 onwards, we have introduced 
a weekly writing group to support your writing! 
Come join your peers every Tuesday from 
10:00am to 1:00pm at PCOH2012 where you 
can share and exchange ideas on your writing. 
Writing does not have to be done alone!



Research Sharing Series

Community-based 
appreciative inquiry: the 
early stages of research

Hosted by Rachel Goossen (EDST)

2:00pm - 3:00pm ∙ PCOH2012

Writing Group

Open to all EDST students

10:00am - 2:00pm  ∙ PCOH2012

MONTHLY EVENT OVERVIEW                   
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Professional Development Series

Preparing for a difficult 
conversation? Using 
embodiment in pedagogy to 
excel under pressure

Hosted by Shayna Hornstein

11:00am - 12:00nn ∙ PCOH2012

GET IN TOUCH
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Professional Development Series

Planning for the Academic Year

Hosted by EDST Alumni Drs. Ashley 
Pullman and Kapil Regmi

12:00nn - 1:00pm ∙ PCOH2012

Professional Development Series

Workshop: From Fieldwork to 
Dissertation

Hosted by Dr. Taylor Webb (EDST)

2:00pm - 3:00pm ∙ PCOH2012

This month promises to be an exciting one! This coming week, EDST alumni and recent Ph.D graduates 
Drs. Ashley Pullman and Kapil Regmi are hosting a session on planning your academic year (a great thing 
to do at this time!). This is followed by Dr. Taylor Webb’s workshop on Fieldwork and Dissertation. We are 
also pleased to collaborate with Dr. Amy Metcalfe’s Higher Education Research Group (HERG) in welcoming 
Dr. Margaret Sallee, Associate Professor of Higher Education at the University of Buffalo (State University 
of New York) on October 16. We shall wrap up the month with a research sharing on Community-based 
Appreciative Inquiry by Rachel Goosen, and a wellness workshop conducted by Shayna Hornstein.
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Issues in Academia: Pushing 
the Boundaries

Hosted by Dr. Margaret Sallee, 
Assoc. Professor, Univ. of Buffalo

In collaboration with Dr. Amy Metcalfe 
and the Higher Education Research 
Group (HERG)

12:00nn - 1:30pm ∙ PCOH2012

Email (general enquiries): edst.gaa@ubc.ca

http://blogs.ubc.ca/edstgaa

Follow us on Twitter: @EDSTGradForum


